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President’s Message 
Hi everyone:   We had a great crowd at our last meeting.  We were treated to the 
DX adventures of  Krassy, K1LZ.  His antenna farms and shacks around the world 
were unbelievable, and the organization and preparation of his  crews for DX con-
tests was nothing short of amazing.  No wonder they always place near the top in 
the standings! 

The holidays and the FARA holiday party are around the corner.  I haven’t heard 
from too many of you, so please tell me what you would like. Would you prefer a 
simple pizza party on the night of the club meeting, or perhaps something a bit 
nicer like dinner at Nobscot’s Café on a Saturday night where we had a wonderful 
FARA night out this past summer? Family members and friends of course are in-
vited. 

Keep April 3, 2011 open on your schedule for our flea market at Keefe Tech.  Al-
though it seems like a long way off, it will be here before you know it and we will 
need your help.  We have had excellent participation in the past and I know we can 
count on you. 

Our meeting this Thursday night, Nov. 4 at 7:30 PM at the Framingham Police 
Station will feature Scott Andersen, NE1RD on “The Joys of QRP”. Many of you 
will probably remember Scott’s excellent presentation on “The 100 Pound DXpedi-
tion”.  Scott is really knowledgeable about QRP, and, in fact, organized the first 
Massachusetts QRP day long “MASSCON” seminar last year.  I attended and it 
was excellent.  On a side note, Scott has authored a book about the Buddipole An-
tenna, entitled “Buddipole in the Field”.  For more information about Scott, input 
his call sign on QRZ.COM and go to his website http://homepage.mac.com/
bsandersen/ars_ne1rd/index.html. 

73, Gordy K1GB 
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This Month’s Meeting 
Scott Andersen, NE1RD will be giving a 
presentation on “The Joys of QRP”.  
Scott is a published author of the book 
Buddipole in the Field. 

 
FARA Horizons 

  
 
Nov:   Scott, NE1RD on The Joys of QRP 
 
Dec:   Holiday Party   
              
Jan:   Movie Night   
            
Feb:   Eric, K1NUN on Stealth Antennas 
 
March:   John, N1OTY on Getting Started on 900 Mhz 
 
March 19-20: License in a Weekend 
 
April:   Tom, N1CPE on Winlink  2000 
 
April 3: FARA FLEA MARKET at Keefe Tech. 
 
May:   Post Flea Market Pizza Party   
 
May 7-8: New England QSO Party  

This month’s Circuit sponsored by: 
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Club Information 2010 

 
President Gordy Bello K1GB 781-891-5572 president@fara.org 
Vice President Leo Cantin WA1HAM 508-877-3319 vp@fara.org 
Secretary Steve Hewlett KB1NIV  secretary@fara.org 
Treasurer Tom Malloy N1FTB 508-655-0392 treasurer@fara.org 
Director Bev Lees N1LOO 508-626-2012 director@fara.org 
Director of Training Ed Weiss W1NXC 508-881-2301
 EdAWeiss@cs.com       
Director of Testing Jim Weckback W1EQW 508-435-6487 testing@fara.org 
Publicity Coordinators Joe Weisse W1HAI 508-654-9999 wa1hai@arrl.net       
Emergency Coordinator Alex Sayegh KB1JYD 
Activities Director Gordy Bello K1GB 781-891-5572 president@fara.org   
Scholarship Comm. Ch. Dick Cosma AA1VI 508-877-8241 scholarships@fara.org 
Newsletter Editor Robert Hess N1UVA 860-227-9188 circuit@fara.org 
Webmaster Sharon Gartenberg KC1YR 508-877-6692 webmaster@fara.org 
 
Meeting: Club meetings are normally held on the 1st Thursday of each month at 7:30PM in the Framingham Police 

Station 
 
 
Club Nets: FARA Net:  Sunday, 7:30PM, 147.75/147.15 - social/chat, ARES preparedness 
 
  
Club Station: W1FY, the club station and shack,  is open Saturday mornings from 8:30-12:00.  Call the club number, 

508-879-8097 to confirm. 
 
 
Club Web Site: http://www.fara.org 
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